
17. CASEBROOK AND REDWOOD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS

The Community Development Adviser reported the formation of two new
residents’ associations and sought formal recognition of these groups.

The Board resolved:

1. That the Casebrook Residents’ Association be granted formal recognition as
a residents’ group.

2. That the Redwood Residents’ Association be granted formal recognition as
a residents’ group.

3. That the issues raised by the Casebrook group be referred to the appropriate
staff for consideration during the forthcoming planning process.

4. That a grant of $100 be approved from 2000/01 Discretionary Funds to both
the Casebrook and the Redwood Residents’ Associations as set-up funds.


